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What a Great Quarter! 
Dear Families, 
 
It is hard to believe that first quarter is over.  Time flies!  It seems like just yesterday we were at our 
Back to School BBQ excited to get the year started.  We have been extremely productive in our time 
together.  We’ve learned so much this quarter: letter names and sounds, colors in Spanish, modeling 
multiplication in multiple ways, counting money, telling time, analyzing our writing skills, writing personal 
narratives, crafting persuasive essays, and more.  We have also developed friendships, played games, 
created beautiful art, read books and learned technology skills in the library, sang songs and played 
instruments, and many other things! 
 

Listening, seeing, and participating in conferences was so inspiring — I loved seeing students’ work 
published on the wall for our whole community to see and loved hearing about all the progress we have 
made together as a team.  Thank you for your partnership with us!!! 
 

We look forward to bringing the whole community together tomorrow evening for the Fall Carnival.  We 
look forward to fun games and great food.  (Please make sure that all costumes—both adult and kids—
are appropriate for young elementary students.)  The Book Fair will be open! 
 
Thanks again for a fabulous first quarter!!!      All My Best, Ms. Alvarez 



UPCOMING EVENTS!! 
«  Friday, October 26th:  In-Service –- No School 
«  Friday, October 26th:  FALL CARNIVAL!!! 
«  Saturday, November 10th:  Holiday Bazaar – 10:00 – 4:00 
«  Monday, November 12th:  In-Service –- No School 
«  Thursday & Friday, November 22nd & 23rd:  Thanksgiving Break 

OUTSIDE RECESS   
 

We always go outside for recess!  
Please ensure your student is 

prepared for the snow and cold 
weather.  A warm winter coat, 

snow pants, gloves, boots, and a 
hat will ensure warmth, comfort, 

and safety at recess.  
Please label all clothing items with 
your child’s first and last name. 

Absences 
 

If your child is going to be absent, 
you need to  

CALL THE OFFICE. 
It is helpful to alert the teacher(s) 
too, however, marking any student 

excused has to come from the 
office. 

LOVE RECESS?? 
 

Miss playing on the play ground? 
Have we got a job for you!!! 

We are looking for noon duty 
substitutes.  If you would like to 

swing, play on the big toy, sled, slide, 
and more, WE’D LOVE TO HEAR 

FROM YOU!  Contact the office if 
you are interested. 


